
 
 

 

Revision and Quality of Book Support 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Following feedback from teachers and reviewing the Quality of Book scores since 
returning to school in September, your child, has averaged a score of 2 or below in their 
QoB scores for this half term across their subjects. We believe that the quality of 
student’s exercise books is a crucial aspect of a their academic development, and we 
are committed to providing the necessary support to ensure this issue is addressed.     

Consequently, your child has been selected to attend a compulsory support session to 
help improve their Quality of books, and to give students more information on how to 
revise properly for their upcoming mocks and exams. The session has been specifically 
designed to address this concern – this is a supportive measure. This session will take 
place on Thursday 17th October, starting from 3:15 pm to 4:15 pm.    

 

The objectives of study are:   

- To provide a structured and supportive environment for students to improve their 
Quality of Book scores.   

- To offer guidance and assistance on how to revise and use their exercise books.   

- To help students develop effective time management and revision skills so that they 
can work independently at home.     

 

We kindly request that your child brings their exercise books and any necessary 
materials to the study session. This will enable our teachers to offer targeted assistance 
and ensure that they make the most of their time during the sessions.     



 
We understand that every child's circumstances are unique, and our primary goal is to 
help your child succeed academically. Therefore, we strongly encourage your child to 
attend study sessions regularly. We believe that with their active participation and your 
continued support, they can overcome any challenges they may be facing in completing 
their homework assignments on time.     

Attendance is mandatory and failure to attend will result in consequences in relation to 
our behaviour policy.   We appreciate your ongoing support in ensuring your child fulfils 
their academic potential.  

 

If you have any questions regarding these compulsory study sessions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at j.burke@allsaintscc.org.uk        

 

Yours Sincerely,       

 

Mr J Burke  

Head of Engagement    


